
Friday 9th June 2023

Newsletter

It has been another exciting week at Warton St. Paul’s. Children are learning new topics and

enjoying learning outside in the glorious sunshine.

We hope you have had a chance to read our Ofsted report which has been sent to us this

week. Please click on the link below to access it:

https://wartonstpauls.co.uk/key-information/reports

Again, I would like to express my thanks and gratitude to everyone in our Academy community

who have contributed to our “Good” judgement.

Have a wonderful weekend,

Take care,

Mrs Dean

W/C 22.5.23

Emerald Class Won best attendance for this week.

It is really important that all children are given the equal chance
to learn by being in school on time and every day.

Opal 94.67%

Pearl 92.67%

Emerald 95.38%

Topaz 86.67%

Sapphire 91.18%

https://wartonstpauls.co.uk/key-information/reports


Amethyst 88.75%

This week we celebrated Niamh, William and

Kamil’s birthdays!

Ava, Maksims, Ibrhme, Nevaeh, Max, Matthew and

Tessa

House Points

Well done to St. Patrick’s for earning the most

house points this week.



Our Gospel Value this half term is …

For Christians 'having courage' or 'strength to carry on' is linked to
faith in God's promises – promises of God's presence, protection
and power. Famously Joshua, when taking over from Moses in the

Old Testament, hears God say: 'Be strong and courageous.

Date Event

Sunday 11th June 2023 St. Paul’s Church “All Aboard” Service

Sunday 9th July 2023 St. Paul’s Church “All Aboard” Service

Thursday 15th June - Friday 16th

June 2023

Year 6 Residential to Borwick Hall

Wednesday 28th June 2023 Marton Mere Trip

Thursday 13th July 2023 Year 6 Production 1:30pm and 5:00pm

Tuesday 18th July 2023 Reception Graduation 2022/23

3:30pm

Wednesday 19th July 2023 1:30pm Year 6 Leaver’s Service

Thursday 20th July 2023 End of Year Disco

Infants 4:00pm-5:00pm

Juniors 5:30pm-6:30pm



Friday 21st July 2023 School Closes for Summer 1:30pm


